
To whom it may concern, 
 
Living in Portland the past 5 years, I have thoroughly enjoyed the cornerstone of mail in voting.  
This is a fundamental cornerstone of democracy here in Oregon, and the mature process that 
we have should never be changed.  
 
It is extremely effective in the most important category, getting the people from the great state of 
Oregon to vote. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Caleb Fisher  


